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Saturday 27 January 2024:  ROBBIE BURNS NIGHT 

Once again, we are celebrating Robbie Burns Day with a 
social, dinner and Scottish music by Johnny Wilson and 
the Shenanigans on Saturday, January 27, 2024.  

Come on out and see what all the Scottish fun is about 
including some Robbie Burns poetry, piping in of the 
traditional Haggis and of course some Scottish beer and 
Scotch. 

R-Catering and her team will be serving Beef Stew, Soda
Bread, Pickles & Cheese, and Dessert.

For tickets to Robbie Burns Night, visit the Playhouse 
website at https://www.periscopeplayhouse.com or call 
the Box Office at 519-874-1185. 

Don't delay, get your tickets today. Tickets only $35. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Luck of the Irish
Saturday 16 March 2024:  
LUCK OF THE IRISH 50/50 DRAW tickets for cash prize 
(Maximum prize $2,500) on sale as of January 10, 2024. 
Only $5.00 a ticket. Call the box office or reach out to 
any one of our board members below to get your 
ticket(s): 

Karen Bechard Rosemary White 
John Wylie   Grahame Notman 
Roy Sullivan  Debbie L’Heureux 

Draw to be held on Saturday, March 16, 2024 at the Luck 
of the Irish fundraiser event at the Periscope Playhouse.  
Stay tuned! More details coming soon! 

Play Update

Roles have been cast for the Spring 2024 play LOOKING 
by Norm Foster, and the actors and crew will begin 
rehearsals in February!! 

We are excited to be bringing this great play to life on the 
Periscope stage. The cast recently visited Rob Faust, who 
is recovering from a major surgery in hospital, to do their 
preliminary line-reading for the play.  Get well fast Rob 
so you'll be ready for the stage.   

Director: Tim Wells 
Cast: Val- Katy Wells 

Nina - Karen Bechard 
Matt - Jeff Beaul (Jeff's Periscope debut) 
Andy - Rob Faust 
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Construction Update 

In the last 4 weeks, we've seen the old Sid Shelly Scout 
hall house come down.  4 refuse bins and 3 trailer loads 
of wood later, she was officially gone.  

Our demolition crew, Albert White, Tim Wells, Barry 
Keep and Ken Bechard got the job done.  Way to go!  
Great job fellas!  

Underhill's Trucking was amazing and got the excavation 
done and ready for foundation footings in two days.  
Shout out to Butch, Greg and Cody Underhill.  You guys 
did a great job and were so efficient.   

And what's a little construction without the need of 
another engineer to check the soil and complete a 
report?   

The Platinum Concrete team were ready to go and got 
the footings done and in place ready for the walls.  
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Annual General Meeting 
 
Usually the Annual General Meeting (AGM) is held in 
January.  This year the board of directors has moved the 
AGM to Monday, March 4, 2024 at 7:00 pm.   
 
If you are thinking about becoming a Board member and 
want to see what it's all about before attending the AGM, 
we invite you to watch our monthly Board of Directors’ 
meetings, virtual or in person, on Monday January 8th at 
7:00 pm and on Monday February 5th at 7:00 pm.  
 
Simply email us at periscopeplayhouse@outlook.com 
and let us know. We'd love to see you there. 

 

Volunteers 

 
Become a VOLUNTEER!! 
 
Thinking of becoming a volunteer? We'd love for you to 
join our team.  Reach out and let us know by emailing us 
at:  periscopeplayhouse@outlook.com or by calling the 
box office at 519-874-1185 
 

Gift Certificates 

 
Looking for a little something special for that 
theatre/music lover in your life?  How about a Periscope 
Playhouse gift certificate?  Available in any denomination 
and can be used towards any event at the Port Burwell 
Periscope Playhouse. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Membership Renewal 

 
Remember to renew your membership for 2024 and be 
the first to know what's happening at the Periscope 
Playhouse. $15.00 for the year. Help support the 
playhouse with a membership today. 
 

 
 

 
If you or your organization would like to make a financial 
contribution towards the Port Burwell Periscope 
Playhouse, please contact us through the following 
avenues: 

• Mail: PO Box 149 Port Burwell Ontario N0J 1T0 

• Call Karen Bechard at 519-282-6691 

• Contact the Box Office at 519-874-1185 

• E-transfer to periscopeplayhouse@outlook.com  
 
The Port Burwell Periscope Playhouse Inc. is a registered 
charity with Canada Revenue Agency (Registration 
#833054687RR0001) and can issue tax receipts for your 
donation.  $20.00 minimum for official tax receipt. 
 

 

Suggestion Box 

 
We have added a new Suggestion Box in our lobby.  Feel 
free to jot a few ideas/suggestions and drop them into 
the locked box. We want to hear from you on how we 
can keep Periscope the place to go or help us make 
improvements.   
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